— To all our Hale CE family
MERRY CHRISTMAS

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been lovely to welcome you into school to watch
our many Christmas performances. The children
enjoyed singing, dancing and acting for you all. The
children of Hale CE definitely have talent!

| hope that all of you have a peaceful Christmas and
are able to make the most of there being no
restrictions such as those that we have had in recent
years.

| look forward to welcoming the children back on
Wednesday 4th January 2023!

We hope your Christmas is

Mrs Fenton . . ,
filled with laughter & love.




Christmas Prayer by Year 5

Dear God,
At this time of year, we reflect on our lives and the things we
are grateful for.
Thank You for giving us Jesus our Saviour, who taught us how
to respect our world and each other.
We are thankful for our family members and friends and those
who help the vulnerable in our community.
We give thanks for the food we have and the gifts we receive.
Thank you for the small things that matter like kindness and
sharing time with others.
We are sorry for the times we have acknowledged how lucky
we are. Also for times when we have not appreciated what we
have and are ungrateful.
Please help those who do not have the basic things we all need.
Help us to be more confident, compassionate, kind, grateful and
generous at Christmas time and all year round.

Amen

Thank you for all your support this
Term, it is very much appreciated!




Swimming
In January children in Year 3 and 4 will start swimming lessons at SWIM
in Speke. Children in Year 5 and 6 will have lessons after the half term
or Easter depending how it fits in with their timetable nearer the time.
A separate Swimming lesson will be sent out to Year 3 and 4.

The Fun Food Chef returns to school just before half term on
16th and 17th February. All children will prepare, cook and eat
a range of tasty and heathly food.

please let you child's teacher know via Seesaw if you
are able to come along and have a stand.

Valentine's Day Coffee Morning

On Tuesday 14th February parents are invited into school to look
through your child's work for the half term and take partin a
poetry task with your child. Classroom doors will open at 8.30am
for this event.

Book Week
~ Advance notice - We will be celebrating World Book Day by hosting our ‘
own Book Week from 27th February. Each class will have an allocated
author to study that week. On the Friday the children are invited to wear

hats/headdress linked to their class author's book. More details will follow!




